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Board of Directors: 
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Roger W. Ormsby 
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The Kenmore Community Day, Memorial Days Celebration 

at Prentiss Park was a success last weekend.  The weather 

was good and many people enjoyed the activities. 

  
The fireworks on Sunday night were spectacular again this 

year and many people gathered at the park and all around 

the park to view them. 

  
Thank you Kenmore Community Council, all the sponsors, 

and all of the volunteers for your hard work in making this 

event happen. 

  

We are waiting on the final bid for the masonry work for the 

clock tower project.  Hopefully we will be completing this 

project soon. 

 
David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

W E L C O M E  T O  
O U R  N E W  

K BOT M E M B E R :  

K-C Health Services, Inc 

Charles W. Catner 

4016 Massillon Road, Suite B 

Uniontown, Ohio  44685-7818 

330-899-0406 

fax 330-899-0652 

www.greencompounding.com Lenny Morella’s Chair Holds a Place of Honor 

at the South Akron Board May Luncheon 
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Meetings & Events 
 

KBOT Luncheon 

No Luncheon For June 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday June 18th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

KBOT Ice Cream Social 

Wednesday July 1st 

7:00 pm 

Shadyside Park 
 

SAVE THE DATE 

KBOT Mudd Run Picnic 

Wednesday August 5th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

There will be no regular KBOT General Lunch Meeting this month.   

Bill Barber (left) and Rudy DiDonato (right) 

share memories of Lenny Morella 

Kenmore Enjoys Lunch at the South Akron 

Board of Trade “Thanksgiving in May” 
 

On May 1st there was an All Boards/Chamber Luncheon at OPEN 

M on 941 Princeton Street, from 11:00 am till 1:00 pm.  It was   

sponsored by the South Akron Board of Trade, who invited the East 

Akron Board, the Kenmore Board, and the North Akron Chamber to 

attend a celebration of life for recently deceased President Lenny 

Morella, and to see grants presented to local charity organizations. 

 

After networking opportunities for those in attendance, a hot Italian-

themed buffet lunch was served, and the South Akron Board of 

Trade gave away the profits made at it’s April 6th Final Four        

Reverse Raffle Fundraiser to area charity groups OPEN M, Project 

Ed Bear, the Firestone Park YMCA, Stephen A Comunale Family 

Cancer Fund, and Edwin Shaw Challenge Golf.  New South Akron 

Board President Bill Barber then joined Rudy DiDonato, Skip     

Summerville, and Dottie Achmoody in a remembrance of Lenny 

Morella (left photo), who passed away on December 28th, 2014. 

Networking Before (left) and During (right) Lunch 


